
From first contact I found working with Utility 
Aid straightforward and efficient. Once I had 
explained our situation and had forwarded details 
of our electricity usage, they were able to find far 
preferable terms with another supplier resulting 
in a significant saving. Hayley from Utility 
Aid did an excellent job in keeping me 
informed with regular updates on 
where they were with suppliers 
- the war in Ukraine resulting in 
a period when no companies were 
offering terms. Ian Barnes
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